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Brewarrina Central 
School News 



Welcome back to all of our students as we 

commence Semester 2 for 2016. I hope all of our 

families had a relaxing and enjoyable two week 

break. A number of our staff travelled to different 

corners of the globe to catch up with family and 

friends, while others stayed in Brewarrina to relax 

and recharge. 

Term 3 is a very important time for our year 12 

students. This is their last term of high school and 

their last opportunity to prepare for their upcoming 

HSC examinations. HSC students who are sitting for 

examinations should currently be studying and 

revising for their Trial HSC examinations in Week 6 

of this term. These exams contribute greatly to their 

overall HSC assessment marks and provide an 

indicator of student progress before the HSC exams 

in term 4. 

Week 3 is Education Week across all schools and 

provides an opportunity for everyone in Education 

to showcase all of the challenging and dynamic 

work that is happening with students and teachers 

everywhere. At Brewarrina Central School we will 

be holding an ‘Open Afternoon’ 2-3pm on 

Wednesday 3rd August where we are extending an 

invitation to all parents, carers and community 

members to come in and have a look at what’s 

happening in the primary school. 

I would like to welcome Fiona Nevin to the 

secondary staff.  Fiona will be taking our Art classes 

and has already made a big impact on our student’s 

learning. 

 Attendance and punctuality are essential to 

ensuring that your child gets the most out of their 

time at school.  We all want our students to get a 

great education, and the building blocks for a great 

education begin with students coming to school 

each and every day. Students learn new things at 

school every day – missing school puts them 

behind. Missing school can have a big impact on 

students academically and socially. Attendance and 

punctuality are important life skills that your child 

will need as they become young adults and enter 

the world of work. 

Lastly, I would like to thank Brewarrina Central 

School and the community for the support I have 

received while I have relieved as Executive Principal.  

Ms Christine Grieves will be commencing on the 8th 

August as the newly appointed Executive Principal.  

Reflecting on my time at Brewarrina I have acquired 

a greater understanding and appreciation of the 

values of community and how it really does take ‘a 

village to raise a child’. To staff I extend my thanks 

and appreciation on the dedication and 

commitment  that you make to our students every 

day, to students I wish each and every one of you 

success and happiness in the future, to the 

community thank you so much for your acceptance 

and support.  

Kind regards 

Ms Nada Dukic 

(Rel) Executive Principal 



Welcome to Term 3! It has already been a busy start 

to the term. This week we were fortunate to have 

Western Landcare visit and plant a tree with every 

child in K-6. We have our PBL movie reward on 

Thursday and very soon we will hold the PBL disco. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we will start PBL on the buses and 

children will be doing a walk-through of the ‘big 

bus’ (Barwon/Billabong), participating in bus 

lessons. Each week a child from Primary and 

Secondary will receive a bus safety award. We are 

encouraging children to be SAFE RESPECTFUL 

LEARNERS at all times, including in our community. 

This end of term the prize for the acknowledgment 

draw will be a FAMILY PASS to Brewarrina Memorial 

Pool. 

Week 3 is Education Week and Aunty Kim is 

organising Open classrooms. There will more 

information to follow. 

If you have any concerns regarding your child please 

feel to contact me. Have a great week. 

PBL Bands and Class Awards  

Kindergarten  

Harmony Kelly 

Adam Ford 

Javontae Boney 

Year1  

Barran Lord 

Minya Lord 

Chelsea Sullivan 

Michael Trapman 

Georgjette Orcher 

Year 2 

Vanessa Vincent 

David Gibson 

Cameron Fox 

Jamarl Vincent 

Luke Gordon 

Year 3 

Billie-Jean Williams 

Beau Dean Williams 

Kalesha Barker 

Serena Walford 

Year 4 

Alex Kirby-Byrnes 

Mason Scott 

Rhae-Kye Waites 

Colin Gibson x2 

Kasey Croaker 

Rehannah Russell 

Year 5/6C 

Tanika Shillingsworth 

Fred Gibson 

Kobi Bennett 

Year 5/6P 

Karl Knight 

Molly Murray 
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Shakiah Salt 

Mattia Higgins 

Mr Mendes 

Ashlei Williams 

Rahni Williams 

Cecil Mintern 

Green Slips 

Tara Orcher  

Georgina Vincent 

Class of the Week! 

Year 5/6P 

Beck Williams 

Assistant Principal Primary 

PBL Rewards 

The following students earned two or more 

wristbands in Term 2. 

Year 7  

Corey Annis-Brown 

Lara Bennett 

Tiona Cochrane 

William Dennis 

Mia-Rae Murray 

Steven Salt 

Clayton Walsh 

Year 8  

Clay Bennett 

Maylee Bloomfield  

Thomas French  

Stevee Hammond 

Kynan Heatherill 

Katherine Higgins 

Tarah-Lea Kirby 

Michael O’Connor 

Fayth Pakutoa 

Pauline Rose 

Dylan Shillingsworth  

Jackahl Sullivan 

Ebon Walsh 

Year 9 

Barry Bussey 

Janalee Conroy 

Grace Gordon 

Bailee Nicholls 

Alii Pakutoa 

Josiah Sullivan  

Year 10 

Tegan Bennett 

Ashalye Cochrane 

Chantae Eyre 

Diondre Murphy 

Tamika Nicholls 

Year 12 

Deakin Bennett 

Katrina Cochrane 

Phoebe Mannix 

Rikkia Nicholls 



Liam Rose  

The students enjoyed an afternoon of sports and 

movie watching, with a lovely lunch. Parents/carers 

will also receive a letter home. Well done to all 

these students for their ongoing display of our 

school values, showing they are SAFE RESPECTFUL 

LEARNERS.  

Regional Athletics in Dubbo 

Regional Athletics was on Friday July 29, with a 

number of students representing the school.  

Girls Yarn Time to Torale  

The Year 7 and 8 girls will be heading off to Torale 

for a cultural experience and relationship building 

time in Week 3. Sure to be a great time.  

Indigenous Games 

The annual Indigenous Games will be held in 

Goodooga on Thursday August 4. We have some 

secondary students travelling over with some of the 

primary students. It will be a wonderful day of 

teamwork and fun.  

If you have any questions regarding your child at 

school, please feel free to contact us at any time. 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 

Bus Safety  

This term the PBL team is coming up with a range of 

strategies to support the travel of students to from 

school on the bus. The Swan Hill Bus Lines (SWBL) 

will adopt our school merit system and expectations  

for behaviour on the bus in line with our PBL values. 

In the next few weeks all students will be taught a 

lesson focusing on the expected behaviours and will 

see visuals in the bus reminding them. We are also 

developing a brochure to send home to parents.  

Uniform 

In the coming weeks the PBL team is also focusing 

on our uniform policy. We are developing a 

document that clearly defines what our uniform is 

and the procedures put in place when a student is 

not wearing a uniform. The community and the 

school expect our students to wear uniform and be 

proud to wear it when representing Brewarrina. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At our school we are 

Safe 

Respectful 

Learners  
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All school shoes are now $6.00  

at the Library  

CANTEEN RULES 

STRICTLY NO BOOKING UP 

FROM CANTEEN 


